Fulton Church
Ministry Team Charter

Date of Draft

12/6/22

Name of Ministry Team

Missions Ministry Team

Mission and Purpose of

Our purpose is to work with Missionaries, Ministries and others

Ministry Team seeking support of the Fulton Congregation. We will examine
ministries, engage in discussions, and determine if they are in line
with our beliefs and statement of faith.

Targeted Audience(s) The congregation, supported Missionaries and Ministries

Guiding Principles and
Values

To finance biblically led Missionaries and Ministries with the funds
given by the Congregants.

Leadership Structure

One chairperson elected by the team

1 treasurer

Other team members added as needed.
Others welcome

Measures of Success

Money given to our care will be given to further the Kingdom. The
budget will be balanced and an “emergency” fund maintained. The
emergency fund amounts to no more than three months of the
missions annual budget. The purpose for this is to have money
available for unexpected missionary needs and requests that often
arise. At the end of the year, excess monies are distributed to
corporate missionaries as an end of the year bonus or another
appropriate use of the funds

The team is also dedicated to praying for our missionaries. At
monthly meetings time is set aside to update the team on what is
happening with our missionaries so that we can pray for them at the
meeting and throughout the month.

Regular reporting from corporate missionaries is required so that
the team is always informed of what God is doing through the
supported missionaries.

As frequently as possible, missionaries are invited to Fulton Church
to update the congregation and missions team about development
in their lives and on the field.




The missions team is intentional about sharing news about our
missionaries with the church body. Announcements, videos, and
blurbs in the bulletin have been used to assure our congregation is
aware of who our missionaries are and what they are doing. A
missions table is prominently positioned with missionary cards,
newsletters, and pamphlets for the church to peruse. This is all
intentionally done so that our congregations can pray for our
missionaries.

When completed, Please share this form with Pastor Bob bob.wolniak@gmail.com
who will forward it to the Church Council.

Date approved by the Church Council: December 17, 2022
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